
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town 

Board of the Town of Waterford, as lead agency for SEQR review of the Town 

Comprehensive Plan, on Tuesday August 1, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. at Town Hall, 

Second Floor, 65 Broad Street, Waterford, NY.  This meeting will provide a forum 

for public comments to the draft Comprehensive Plan of the Town of Waterford 

and the draft Generic Environmental Impact Statement (GEIS), related thereto.  As 

such, any and all persons desiring to comment will be heard. No technical expertise 

is required of public participants.   Please take further notice that said draft GEIS 

and draft Comprehensive Plan are available for public inspection at the office of 

the Town Clerk, 65 Broad Street, Waterford, NY and on the website of the Town 

of Waterford at http://www.town.waterford.ny.us.   

 


